
2024 Pa‘ani Challenge – Tournament Notes:  
 
1) Wrestlers will be entered (uploaded) thru the OPC. 2024 Pa‘ani Challenge should show up as an 
available tournament.  

2) Please try to enter your rosters by FRI 12/20 so that we can address any issues and order 1st 
day lunch before WED 12/25.  

3) In regards to seeding. Consideration will be given to finishers at last season’s 2024 State 
Tournament, 2024 Officials Tournament, League & Team results.  
 
If needed, email Ku’u Robinson directly at Islandheart85@gmail.com with your question.  
 
4) There will be a concession available both days. Friday afternoon/evening & Saturday all day.  

5) No admission will be charged on Friday. Admission for Saturday will be CASH ONLY.  

6) Tournament registration fee of $100/team is due by mail or at check-in on the first day. Checks 
should be made payable to P_a_‘ a_n_i_ _C_h_a_l_l_e_n_g_e_ _and mailed to:  
 
Pa’ani Challenge  
c/o Punahou Athletics – Aaron Sekulich  
1601 Punahou Street  
Honolulu, HI 96822  
 
If needed, we can produce an invoice specific to your school.  
 
7) There will be an OPEN and NOVICE division. Designation of your wrestler will be done in the 
roster uploading process.  
 
For NOVICE division guidance:  
a) 1st year Juniors & Seniors MAY compete  
b) Previous State Tournament Qualifiers CANNOT compete  
 
8) Please try to bring a trainer with your team. At a minimum, bring supplies to cover your own 
team’s needs. That would be tape, pre-wrap and anything else you can anticipate.  
 
9) Each team will need to supply one (1) representative to assist with the weigh-in process Friday 
morning (male or female). Report for orientation at 9:15am.  
 
10) Per the Tournament Schedule, there will be a weigh-in on both days with a +1 pound 
allowance on the 2nd day.  
 
11) Please have 2 copies of a printed Roster of all wrestlers, table workers, managers & coaches. 
One for the head table and one for the front door.  
 
12) We are planning to have live streaming of matches. More details to follow.  
 
We will be sending out more information as it becomes available. Any questions contact Gregg 
Ichimura at gregg.ichimura@gmail.com or (808) 371-5249  
 
 


